GC Administrative Charging Committee Meeting Update
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The Garrett County Administrative Charging Committee meeting scheduled for Monday, July 24, 2023, is cancelled. There is no business or
cases to be discussed.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Administrative Charging Committee is scheduled for Monday, August 28, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at
the Garrett County Courthouse Public Meeting Room
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